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From: John Petrofsky 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:57 PM
To: Sheehan, Victoria; Governor Sununu; Michael Cryans
Cc: Beaulieu, Philip; Dobbins, Caleb
Subject: State Roads needlessly open to ATVs

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear Commissioner Sheehan, 
 
I wanted to bring to your attention that there are currently miles of State Road open to ATV traffic in the North 
Country, which serve no fundamental purpose in terms of connecting one area to another.  
 
These roads serve no connecting purpose, yet they remain open, at best destroying quality of life, and at worst 
terrorizing the people unfortunate enough to live on them, and endangering lives. I know of one business that 
folded because of ATV noise on a state road that goes nowhere. The ATVs just drive up and down the road. In 
Colebrook the club likes having ATVs on roads, because it means they don't have to do any maintenance, which 
they're not really capable of anyway. What will it take to fix this situation? 
 
Thank you.  

 
Stewartstown 
 
 




